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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Diving - Grangemouth 

 

Mariners are advised that on Saturday 28th June diving operations will be taking place around 
the vessel “Aava VG” berthed on the North side of Grange Dock in the Port of Grangemouth.  
 
During diving operations there will be a 50 metre exclusion zone in place. Divers will display the 
Alpha flag and will inform FTNS when they enter and exit the water.   
 

 

Status of Previously Published Notices: 

Nos 53, 73, and 116 of 2024 remain in force  

Nos 19, 21, 36, 48, 51, 68, 70, 75, 78, 80, 82, 86, 87 and 88 of 2025 remain in force. 
 

Issued by: 

Craig Hutchison – Marine Manager Grangemouth 


